
 

 

17th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Y6 Natural History Museum Visit – Wednesday 20th November 2024  

 

To support the children’s learning in science, we have organised a visit to the Natural 
History Museum in South Kensington, London on Wednesday 20th November.  We will 

leave school at 9.00am and return by 3:15pm. 

 

The purpose of the visit is to deepen the children’s understanding of the theory of 
evolution, which means studying the fossils and spending time in the evolution gallery.  
We will travel by train and then by underground to the museum.  We have applied for 

train travel and the museum is free, so there is no cost to families. 

 

There will be an opportunity to visit the children’s gift shop in the museum and the 

children may bring a maximum of £5.00 to spend on items of interest. 

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch, no glass bottles or sweets please.  If 
your child requires a school packed lunch for the trip, please indicate on the 
google form (using the link below) and return the completed lunch order form 
to the school office by Wednesday 13th November 2024. 

 

If you would like to come with us to help on the trip please indicate on the google form or 
speak to your child’s teacher, there may be a place available.  Please use the link below to 
the google form to give consent for your child to go on the trip by Wednesday 13th 

November 2024. 

 

https://forms.gle/wpXwxbagjs6VcHek6 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

The Year 6 Team 

https://forms.gle/wpXwxbagjs6VcHek6

